From: Townsend, Jeanine@Waterboards

To: "regs_general@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov"
Subject: Notice of Proposed Emergency Rulemaking — Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta Watershed
Date: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:31:00 PM

On July 20, 2022, the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board)
revised and readopted an emergency curtailment and reporting regulation for the
Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta (Delta) watershed. The State Water Board has
released a Notice of Proposed Emergency Rulemaking for the revised and readopted
emergency regulation and will soon submit the emergency regulation to the Office of
Administrative Law (OAL) for review and approval.

Government Code section 11346.1, subdivision (a)(2), requires that, at least five
working days prior to the submission of a proposed emergency action to OAL, the
adopting agency must provide a notice of the proposed emergency action to every
person who has filed a request for notice of regulatory action with the agency. The
document linked above provides the required notice. After the submission of the
proposed emergency regulation to OAL, OAL will allow interested persons five
calendar days to submit comments on the proposed emergency regulation as set
forth in Government Code section 11349.6.

The finding of emergency, informative digest, and fiscal impact statement associated
with the proposed emergency regulation are available on the Delta Drought webpage.


https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/drought/delta/docs/2022/2022-proposed-rulemaking.pdf
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/drought/delta/
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